
 
  

 
Office of the Secretary 

915 SW Harrison St. 

Topeka, KS 66612 

 

 
cell: 785-250-5467 

phone: 785-296-0671 

fax: 785-368-8392 

Jeannine.Koranda@kdor.ks.gov 

www.ksrevenue.org 

 

Nick Jordan, Secretary 

Jeannine Koranda, P.I.O. 
 Sam Brownback, Governor 

 

Manhattan driver’s license office to reopen Tuesday 
 

June 6, 2011 

 

TOPEKA – The Kansas Department of Revenue’s Manhattan driver’s license office will reopen 

Tuesday, June 7. 

 

The office closed Thursday morning, June 2, due to flood waters from Wildcat Creek, which had 

entered the building but did not damage any equipment. 

 

The office, at 3003 Anderson Ave., will reopen at 7 a.m. 

 

“We want to thank the Riley County Treasurer’s Office for allowing us to work out of their 

offices while our space was drying out,” said Donna Shelite, Kansas Director of Vehicles. 
 


